
 

 

2nd September 2021 
 

Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
It only seems like yesterday I was writing to you all to introduce myself and here we 
are entering year 11. 2021 - 2022 is set to be another fantastic year for all of the 
students and I know I speak for all staff at Emmbrook when I say how excited we are 
to see them return.  
 
A few key dates I would like to make you aware of are the upcoming meet the tutor 
event on 15th September; more information on this will be available shortly. This will 
be a fantastic opportunity to ask any questions you may have and to check in with 
how your child has settled into year 11.  
 
On October 12th we have a fantastic opportunity for parents and students to work with 
Elevate Education in a workshop that is designed to help both parties develop and 
understand some fantastic study skills in order to help prepare the students for the 
upcoming exam season. 
 
Students have changed tutor rooms this year; an email will be sent to their school 
email from their tutor highlighting this. We encourage year 11 to be in good 
communication with their teachers via email as it is a great way for them to request 
support when needed.  
 
As always, thank you for the support you have given and continue to give, both to the 
school and me personally. The tutor team in year 11 is outstanding and I am looking 
forward to seeing what this academic year brings.  
 
If you have any questions or require any support then please do not hesitate to contact 
me at JTichband@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
James Tichband 
 
Year 11 Leader 


